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Dear Midway Hills Academy Families,

| am delighted to reach out to you as Midway Hills Academy’s newly appointed principal. For
those | have yet to meet, | began my educational career here at Midway in 2005 as a fourth
grade teacher! From there, | have also taught second grade, served as an instructional coach
at Creekside, Blandy and Midway Hills Primary. | went on to serve as Assistant Principal at
Midway Hills Primary in 2018, where | was able to work with the same students that are now
here at MHA!

I would like to welcome all of our new families, whether you are joining us from another school
in the district or have relocated from another city, state or country. We are excited to share all
that MHA has to offer you and believe you will soon feel as we do, that Midway Hills Academy is
a special place for all children. Our teachers, support staff and families are ready to welcome
you into the Mustang Family.

I am grateful for the privilege to serve our exceptional school, where students come first. At
Midway Hills Academy, we are dedicated to developing the whole scholar, beyond the
classroom with academic competitions, the arts, clubs and student activities. We have so many
opportunities for our scholars such as band, dance, drill team, chorus, drama, CHAMPS, Beta
Club and many more!

| look forward to the start of the new school year and to continuing our collaboration of providing
your children with an effective and engaging educational experience. As always, we will look to our
families to be positive partners in this year’s journey. The MHA staff has always made a priority of
working together as a caring and compassionate learning community with professionalism,
teamwork, action, and expertise. We will always put the best interests of our students at the center
of our purpose. Join us in ensuring the success of all of MHA's students. Stay healthy, stay positive,
and stay connected. Be sure to read the weekly message sent through PBIS Rewards each
week, as it will contain important information about things going on in the school and the district.

As always, my door is open and our team welcomes your input. Please feel free to contact me via
email at the address below or call to make an appointment to speak with me to discuss any ideas
you feel will make this the best year yet!
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